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This document represents the public version of the evaluation of the semester. The document forms together 
with the semester and teaching evaluation report the basis of any adjustments to the semester’s description, 
planning, execution and/or evaluation of the next iteration of the semester and are used by the coming 
semester coordinator and semester planning group. 
 
The document also represents the study board’s response to the students, teachers, coordinators and other 
interested parties about possible consequences of conditions that the students of the semester have pointed 
out. 
 
 

The public conclusions and recommendations of the semester coordinator 
The semester went well with fewer problems than in previous years. However, the noisy work environment 
is still an unsolved problem. The experience of different project groups appeared to differ more than in 
previous years. In the future, expectations for the work on specific topics and the exam should be 
communicated more clearly between supervisors and student groups at the start of the semester. 

 

Conclusion of the study board 
The Study Board (MSN) has processed the semester evaluation report and offers the following 
observations/conclusions: 
 

• Student survey response rate: 38/55 – quite impressive … survey responses are super valuable 
in the QA process 

• MSN is concerned with noting that student self-reported weekly workload is so low: 69% of 
students report spending less than 40 hours per week, and 40% spend less than 35 hours per 
week 

• The semester generally appears to have run smoothly 
 
 

 

 


